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January We Exceeded our .A.n.nual Giving Goal! .
We have blown past our initial goal of $2,000 and raised
1/9- 1 semester student $2,930 in our Annual Giving Campaign! The funds will be used
reports sent home to pay for more than 100 classes in Spanish and Handwork.
_ THANK YOU to all of our donors: Solea Henriquez, Paul
1/10- 4:00 Finance Cmte and Claire Koppana, Pat Frazier, Karen and Shaun Mason, Steve
] and Phyllis Lyons, Cami Coates, Hannah and Simon DeHerrera,
1/15-  Teacher Inservice Day/ || popert and Candy Pennetta, Mary and Bobby Orlando, Helen
No School for Students Denison, Amy and Nathan Nelson, Lee Overton, April Selman and
) ] Charlie Rutledge, Dian Torphy, Maureen O’heren, David and
1716- 3:45 C_ommuplty Robbin Paulsen, Shari and Dave Paulsen, and Carol and James
Council Meeting
Schott.
1/22- 4:00 ACE Committee To support the NFSI§ Enrlchmgnf Program at any time,
you can make a tax-deductible donation to NFSIS through The
1/30- 3"-6" Grade Learning Council (TLC). Go to http://thelearningcouncil.org/ to
Powderhorn Ski Day donate. Enter NFSIS as a Special Instruction to the Seller. Or
mail your donation to: NFSIS c/o The Learning Council P.O. Box
February 1744 Paonia, CO 81428
2/2-  Field Trip: 5" Grade After School Opportunities
Snowshoeing This semester brings a couple of new after school opportunities
for students. These are community-sponsored events, not school
2/2-  Candlemas events. Archery Club begins January 15" and meets Mondays

There are flyers available at
the front office for the
following programs:
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Good News Club

5" Grade Ski Passport
Paonia Library Events
Pee Wee Wrestling
Girls on the Run

and Wednesdays from 3:30-5:00 at the Teen Center. Girls on
the Run will begin on February 26™. Registration is online at
gtorwesterncolorado.org. If you are interested in helping coach
please contact Mrs. Plymale or Mrs. Gore at PES.

Inclement Weather Recess
Please remember to send your children to school with
appropriate clothing for the weather. We will only have inside
recess if the temperature is below 20 degrees, or if there is
heavy rain. Snow will not keep us inside. Remember to send
your child with appropriate footwear. At this time of year, it is
a good idea to keep a pair of PE shoes at school.

Mrs. Ziccardi's Class has Geomebric Design
Calendars for sale at the front office. A Limited
supply is available abt $15 each,




